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Happy February 

 We have had one busy and fun month of January.  Lots of rain and cold 
weather, but everyone is hanging in there. A few things happening this month. 
Wednesday, February 8th CASINO TRIP. If you have not signed up please be 
sure to do so soon, as seats are very limited. Departure from  the center by 
7:45AM, we will return by 4:00 PM.   

 Looking for something to do? Join us every Monday for Coffee & Convos 
where we craft, mingle, watch tv/movie or just have coffee and talk about daily 
life.  It is open to all seniors.  In addition; every Wednesday in February we will 
be starting to play LOTERIA (Spanish bingo) Come join the fun WEDNESDAYS 
8:30AM-10:30AM in the social hall.  If you do not know how to play, we will glad-
ly show you.  

 We will be starting SENIOR OF THE MONTH (see pg 7.) if you would like to  

nominate someone for future months please see JASMIN or BEVERLY. 

THE CENTER WILL BE CLOSED  

MONDAY, FEBRUARY 20TH IN OBSERVANCE 

OF PRESIDENTS DAY. 

REMINDER:  

Kitchen area is for volunteers ONLY. 

LUNCH needs to be picked up by 1PM. If you 
are unable to pick up please call and let us 

know. 559-591-2450 
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Left Photo: Hortencia painting mason jars to glitter after.   Middle Photo: Dora Painting 

mason jars.  Right photo: Dora & Mary displaying the gnomes they made. 
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Come see our WALL OF ART at the 

center located in the social hall  

featuring some of our Seniors art.  

This will be changed out often with 

new pieces. Be on the look out for 

some of our seniors SELF portraits. Be 

sure to turn in your coloring pieces to 

Jasmine or Beverly so we feature it. 
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The average person makes about 1,140  

telephone calls each year.  

Stressed is Desserts spelled backwards. 

Mary Stuart became Queen of Scotland when she 

was only six days old. 
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Dora is our January Senior of the Month.  Dora is always on the go and 

busy helping with everything and anything in the center. Dora is very  

dependable and encouraging. She is open to new ideas and tries to get 

others interested in all the center has to offer. Some of the other  

seniors say  Dora is “generous, nice, kind hearted, smart and dependa-

ble.”  Dora is very deserving to be our January Senior of the Month. 

Thank you Dora for all that you do. 

*if you would like to nominate yourself or someone for the Dinuba 

Senior Center Senior of the Month please see Jasmine or Beverly. 
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The next Senior Advisory Board Meeting will 

be held on  FEBRUAY 9th 2023                            

at 930am in the Social Hall. 

If you would be interested in serving on the 

Non-Profit Advisory Board, please see Cece. 

Reedley SaveMart: dessert donation, craft supply 

Kristin @_littlemisscherrybomb_: craft supply 

Cynthia: @la_cosinita_de_cynthia : yarn 

Ed Abair:  lemons 

Martha Castro: Craft supplies 

VOLUNTEERS: 

MaryEllen Woodcock, Frank Navarro,  

Pete Yrigollen,  Dora Reyes, Mary Callison,  

Rosie Gamez, Christine Soto, Keith Seller 


